
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

SINDI Workshop 
Tuesaday, the 30th of January 2018 

 Meeting venue:13 rue du Cambodge, 75020 PARIS 

 

On 30 January, the M3Cube Association organised its second workshop on the 

SINDI project in Paris. Seniors and young people were present during this 

session.  

At the beginning, M3Cube members greeted all the participants; snacks were 

distributed and a signature attendance sheet was distributed. 

The event began with the round table discussion. All participants shared their 

ideas and progress since the last meeting.  

 

Afterwards, session 121 started: all participants were able to meet up with 

each other and worked on one of the questions they were interested in.  

M3Cube facilitators were present and observed that this activity went well.  In 

conclusion, all participants exchanged their evaluations and returned after this 

session. The next workshop is scheduled for early March. 


